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Please distribute this alert to any users within your agency who are responsible for Form I-9, Employment Eligibility Verification.

Expiration of Form I-9, Employment Eligibility Verification 

· Information regarding the expiration of Form I-9, Employment Eligibility Verification.
The current version of Form I-9 is due to expire on August 31, 2019. According to the U.S Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS), employers should continue to use the current version of Form I-9 until the new form is released.
Agency human resource offices that use a paper Form I-9 process should continue to use the current version (revision date of “Form I-9 07/17/2017 N”) until notified otherwise. The revision date is located in the bottom left-hand corner of the form. The current version will remain accessible through Employee Self Service and can be found by navigating to the Talent Management Forms from the home page (Home > Forms > Talent Management Forms).

Further details will be provided when the new version of Form I-9 has been published and is available for use. 
Questions? 
If you have any questions regarding Expiration of Form I-9, Employment Eligibility Verification, please submit an HR help desk ticket in the personnel administration category. 
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